
VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS 
EFILE (.PDF) - Executive.director@puc.nh.gov 
ATTN : Ms. Debra Howland 
Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street - Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

November 5, 2015 

RE: DM 15-468, GDF Suez Energy Resources NA, Inc. -- Response to Deficiency Letter -- Request for Additional Information 
dated 10/30/2015 
Chapter Puc 2000, Competitive Electric Power Supplier Rules, Part Puc 2003.01 
Initial Registration of GDF Suez Energy Re.sources NA, Inc. to be licensed as a Competitive Electric Power Supplier in 
the State of New Hampshire 

Good afternoon , 

GDF Suez Energy Resources NA, Inc. ("Suez") submitted an application to the Commission for registration as a competitive electric 
power supplier (CEPS) on October 30, 2015. Suez received a letter dated October 30, 2015 that stated Suez's application was not 
acceptable because the bond could be cancelled with 30 days' prior notice. Suez has contacted the surety. Suez's surety has agreed 
to revise the language, but it requires that Suez return the original bond in order to reissue a bond with the revised language. Please 
return the original bond to my attention at 1990 Post Oak Blvd , Suite 1900, Houston, TX 77056. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me via email at randy.johnson@gdfsuezna.com with any questions and/or to request additional 
information . Thank you in advance for your assistance. 

Rega<ds, ~ / 

~~ 
Counsel 
GDF Suez Energy Resources NA, Inc. 
1990 Post Oak Blvd., Suite 1900 
Houston, Texas 77056 
www.gdfsuezenergyresources.com 


